## Technische Universität Berlin



TU Berlin F IV Sekr. FR 6-10 Franklinstraße 28/29 D-10587 Berlin

FAKULTÄT IV Elektrotechnik und Informatik

ZiiK

Betreuer für ausländ. Studierende & Informatik und Entwicklungsländer

Dr. -Ing. Nazir Peroz

RAUM:

FR 6066

05.02.2010

**\$\sigma:\ (030) 314-27897**Fax: (030) 314-73622

E-mail: nazir@cs.tu-berlin.de

## Letter of Invitation

Dear Mr. Abdul-Hamid Fattah,

the Center for International and Intercultural Communication (ZiiK) takes pleasure in inviting **Polla Abdul-Hamid Fattah** from **Salahaddin University of Erbil** to participate in the IT Administration training, which will be hold

from the 15th April to the 15th November 2010 at TU Berlin at the Faculty for Electrical Engineering and Computer Sciences.

The training is carried out in the scope of the Strategic Academic Partnership Program conducted by the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD). It aims at the reconstruction of academic structures in Iraq and therefore will enable the trainees to establish, enhance and support the IT systems at Iraqi universities.

All costs reagarding accommodation, board and health insurance will be covered by funds of the DAAD within the course of the Strategic Academic Partnership Program.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Berlin and to an inspiring and successful training.

Sincerely Yours,

(Dr. Nazir Peroz)